



## PRESS RELEASE

For Immediate Release Contact: Raymond Munch (815) 748-2392 December 5, 2017

## **Ward 5 Meeting Rescheduled for December 13**

Alderman Kate Noreiko invites Ward 5 residents to an informational meeting to be held on Wednesday, December 13, 2017, at 5 pm. The meeting will be held at the DeKalb Police Department, 700 West Lincoln Highway, in the second-floor Community Room. This meeting is open to the public.

At the meeting, Alderman Noreiko will provide updates on matters of interest to residents of Ward 5 and seek feedback from those in attendance. Additionally, Police Chief Gene Lowery will be at the meeting to answer questions and accept feedback on the proposed Safe Streets Initiative, which would implement new parking restrictions in certain areas of the City.

###